
Dear guests,  

Port Hotel is open for you without any restriction of services.  

However, we ask that you observe the following government regulations: 

1. Before arriving at the hotel, the guest must not have symptoms of COVID-19. 

2.  During check-in, the guest will present one of the following confirmations (except children un-
der 6 years of age): 

they have taken a PCR test with a negative result no more than 7 days ago 

they have taken an antigen test at a public testing centre with a negative result no more than 72 
hours ago  

they have completed vaccination against COVID-19, whereas minimally 14 days since the last dose 

they have laboratory confirmation of having recovered from COVID-19, the isolation period has 
passed and no more than 180 days have passed since the first positive antigen or PCR test 

 

During a stay of more than 7 days, it is necessary to conduct an antigen test with a negative result (self-
testing on the spot) in order to extend the stay. 

Throughout the stay, it is necessary to wear a class FFP2/KN92 respirator or nano mask when indoors. 

  

Thank you for your understanding. 

The team at Port Hotel 

  


